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Apprenticeship Workshop Date 
If y 

 

The speaker from LEBC giving a presentation on apprenticeships will be coming in to school on 

Thursday, 14 February 2019, Period 1.  If you have expressed an interest in attending this 

event, please go to Room O3 at 8.45 am. 

FREE Year 12 Language Taster Days - Cambridge 

University - February 2019 
 

 

Do you have any pupils in Year 12 (or equivalent) who might be interested in learning a non-European 

language at university, either from scratch or post-GCSE? 

 

 The Faculty of Asian and Middle Eastern Studies at Cambridge University is holding free taster days on 

14 and 21 February. Please see the attached flyer. 

 

Participants will have the chance to: 

-          try out new languages (Arabic/Chinese/Hebrew/Japanese/Persian/Hindi) 

-          find out more about these areas of study: the history, politics and culture of these regions 

-          have a taste of what it is like to be a student and the opportunity to speak to current students 

-          gain an insight into the invaluable language and life skills and wide range of career options gained 

           from studying Asian and Middle Eastern Studies 

-          ask questions about admissions 

 

Attendance is free of charge and there are a limited number of travel bursaries available for state school 

pupils. 

 

Our application deadline is 6th February. Further information and online registration is on the AMES 

website (https://www.ames.cam.ac.uk/whats-on/faculty-taster-days). Pupils should apply for places via 

our online form: https://cambridge.eu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6hV70i4sSy78U1T 

InvestIN – Work Experience Programmes, Spring Term 2019 
 

 

InvestIN provides career-experience programmes to students aged 15-18 who aspire to break 

into some of the world’s most desirable professions.  They offer experiences in Investment 

Banking, Law, Medicine, Engieering, Politics, Business Leadership and Journalism in cities 

around the world.    Please go to the website – investineducation.co.uk to find out more and 

register your place. 


